
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

10th February 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Yesterday we celebrated Safer Internet Day, with the theme ‘be the change: 

unite for a better internet.’ This year’s Safer Internet Day is all about images-the 

pictures, photos and videos we take ourselves, and the ones we see online.  The 

children have been discussing how to keep safe on the internet, especially when 

watching videos, taking photos, and uploading their own blogs and chats on 

social media sites.  

Please find attached information which gives you suggestions of how to keep 

young children safe online.  You can also find more information on our school 

website under the tab of E Safety, where there are links to websites which offer 

you more help and guidance.   

On the 1st March at 3.30 there is an E safety workshop for parents. We would 

encourage you to attend as there will be lots of useful information on how to 

keep the children safe in the world of technology.  

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sizer 

E-safety coordinator 
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